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we choose well. 

 We have regular fundraising activities in 

school—we host school sleepovers, we 

sell donuts, we sell crafts and school 

uniform … but we are ALWAYS looking 

for new fundraising ideas. As the trip 

becomes more popular, there is the 

potential to make more and more 

difference, but we need large sums of 

money to make things happen.  

 The building and maintenance work we 

do in Uganda, the furniture we buy, the 

food we distribute, the feasts and 

competitions we host are all funded 

entirely from funds raised by 

Lander4Uganda. 

 By supporting Lander4Uganda 2024, you 

are not funding staff or student tickets 

as students who need help to pay for 

their tickets do so entirely separately.  

 We are always so grateful for donations 

and fundraising ideas. Please contact us 

if you can help. 

 Thank you for reading this leafllet 

Richard Lander School 

students fundraising to 

improve the lives of children in 

their African partner schools. 



 To improve quality of life for the 

students and families of the Pearl of 

Africa Children’s Choir schools in 

Kamuzinda and Bunjakko and to make a 

real and direct difference to rural 

Ugandan villages struggling with poverty. 

 To give students from Richard Lander 

School the chance to make a difference 

to young people in Africa. To provide our 

students with a cultural experience they 

will never forget. 

 To provide Lander4Uganda students with 

work experience in teaching, fundraising, 

donation distribution, budget 

management, carpentry, brick laying and 

land management.  

 Every student at Richard Lander School  

maintains links with other cultures and 

has the opportunity to support our 

partner schools in Uganda through L4U.  

 To provide donors with the security of 

knowing that every penny we raise will 

benefit a Ugandan as we will personally 

oversee the distribution process. 

The funds raised in 2023 allowed 

students to: complete and fund 

major renovations to Nazarene 

School, Kamuzinda; finishing the 

school hall which was 

started in 2019, building 

a new toilet block, 

painting the 

Kindergarten inside and 

out and replacing all the 

broken windows, fixing 

the play park, fixing the 

guttering and rainwater collection across the site, 

planting hundreds of trees.. 

In Bunjakko, L4U provided solar power, overlocking 

machines and materials to the DT block, completely 

refurbished the school kitchen, installing energy saving 

stoves and replacing the floor, completed a carpentry 

project building desks, tables and chairs, planted 

crops. 

In both schools L4U 

hosted feasts, sports 

and talent 

competitions, games 

nights and craft nights for students. The team 

distributed food parcels to the elderly, sick and 

poor and hosted ‘bra drops’ for the women of 

both communities. 

 

 The L4U team also delivered nearly a ton of 

donated books, clothing, stationery, sports 

equipment, medical supplies, bras, shoes, 

laptops, sanitary items.. This was divided 

between Ugandan families we support.  

Everything was gratefully received! 

This Year’s Fundraising… 

Can you help us? 

 In July 2024, a team of Richard Lander 

School staff and students will travel to 

Uganda. Every year we assess the best 

way to distribute our funds when we 

arrive in Uganda; we choose carefully 

and, as you can see from last years work, 
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